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MARSHALL MEDICAL SCHOOL RECEIVES HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES GRANT

WASHINGTON, DC - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) announced today that
the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services has awarded Marshall

University a grant to study the mechanisms of synaptic modulation in

sympathetic neurons.

According to Rahall, the $100,000 award from the National Institute of

Neurology and communicative disorders will be made available to the

university on August 1.

"This funding will aid in the continuing field of research at the

Marshall University Medical School," Rahall said. "It should be the goal of

all to expand the medical research field in order to increase our knowledge

and learn more about the disorders that affect the human body."
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